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Dear Panel Members, RE: APP\PREMISES-
NEW\105681 for Pratt Food & Wine, 31a 
Pratt Street NW1 0BG The situation for 
residents around Camden Town is already 
intolerable. This application for a new off 
sales premises in the centre of town is 
completely unacceptable. They have made 
no suggestions as to how they would 
uphold the councils licensing objectives to 
prevent public nuisance. We object on the 
grounds of public nuisance. They are 
seeking off sales from 08:00hrs until 23:
00hrs Mon-Sat and from 12:00hrs until 22:
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020 7974 4444Contact phone

Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE

Issued by

30hrs on Sunday. That’s 15hrs of alcohol 
sales most days. There is already a 
significant problem in Camden with street 
drinking and the resulting anti-social 
behaviour that impacts residents and 
indeed visitors and tourists in the area. The 
result of this street drinking is damage to 
property, violent behaviour, increased 
littering, broken glass, street urination, 
vomiting, and defecation. There is no 
shortage of premises to purchase alcohol 
with many licenced supermarkets and off-
licenses already established in the 
surrounding area. If approved this licence 
will add to the cumulative impact within the 
cumulative impact zone and have a 
negative impact on residents. There are no 
mitigating measures that we can offer as 
conditions that would reduce the impact of 
this application if approved. We urge you to 
refuse this application in its entirety.

About this form

Data protection

No personal information you have given us will be passed on to third parties for commercial 
purposes. The Council's policy is that all information will be shared among officers and other 
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agencies where the legal framework allows it, if this will help to improve the service you receive 
and to develop other services. If you do not wish certain information about you to be exchanged 
within the Council, you can request that this does not happen.


